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WEEKEND MASS TIMES
Saturday	 4:00 pm
Sunday	 9:00 am

WEEKDAY MASS TIMES
Tuesday	 8:00 am
Wednesday	 8:00 am
Thursday	 8:15 am
Friday	 8:00 am

all saints
Catholic Church & School

Love God • Serve Others • Form Disciples

Matthew
23:10

Do not

be called 'Master';

you have but

one master,

the Christ.

Practice What You Preach

November 4 & November 5, 2023;
Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time
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Kathleen Todd, Megan Conway, and Kevin Conway.

Parishioners & Family Members on Active Duty: 
Matthew Reitzel

To add a name call Dan Alpers, at 363-6130, ext. 100. Names will be listed for 4 weeks
and may be renewed. >, Recently deceased will be listed for two weeks.

“The greatest among you will be the one who serves the rest, Jesus says in today’s Gospel. What 
wonderful good news for those who give of their time in service to others!

Please Pray for the Following People
(Why people want prayers isn’t important, the prayers are!)

Stewardship Corner

Service to Others
Metro Catholic Outreach

Changes are always happening around us -- days get shorter, months turn over, seasons change 
from one to the other and our community changes too. In the twelve years of MCO, there have 
been two Directors, one Garden Manager, two Pantry Managers, and two Volunteer Managers. 
While you are stuck with me for a while yet, our Pantry Manager Jackie is retiring November 
2nd. She has led our food pantry through a pandemic, aftermath of a derecho, and seeing an 
astonishing growth in those needing food. Volunteers have changed, procedures have changed, 

and needs have changed. Jackie has led us through with grace, laughter, and a few frustrations, but she has 
left us in a place ready to welcome our new Pantry Manager Robyn.

Please stop in next week to wish Jackie well, and the following week to welcome Robyn. Change is usually 
a time of uncertainty, but in this case, I am confident we will manage it with calm and continued support 
for our community. Expect to see Jackie back volunteering in a few months, but I promised to let her rest 
for a bit before bothering her to help.

Please join us on Sunday, November 12 from 5-7 pm in the Social Hall for 
a fun, casual potluck gathering. In addition to sharing food and fellowship, 
we will view videos from Bishop Robert Barron about the Mass. Each family 
will receive a free book by Fr. Eamon Tobin called A Simple Explanation of 
the Mass. Please bring a dish to share. Everyone is welcome!

Potluck Learning Event

NOVEMBER

12
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Top Ten Reasons to Support Eastside Fall Fest!

In case you think it’s too late to support Eastside Fall Fest and All Saints, St. Matthew, St. 
Pius X and Regis . . it’s not! Here are the Top 10 Reasons YOU should attend and support 
Eastside Fall Fest!
 
	10.	 Beverage tasting stations with selections from Cody Road, Lion Bridge  
		 Beers and Wente Wines!

	 9.	 Can you say delicious Fall comfort foods? Yummy!
	 8.	 Raffles for a chance to win cash or a stocked RovR TravelR 25 Cooler! 
	 7.	 The always fun and entertaining Heads or Tails game! 
	 6.	 Live Auction Items including, but not limited to:
		  •	 Limo service to take you to Dancing With The Saints in style!
		  •	 A Five-Night Stay at a Hilton Grand Vacation Resort
		  •	 Keg Party at Kickstand
		  •	 Custom Xavier Fire Pit
	 5.	 Loads of Silent Auction items including, but not limited to:
		  •	 Sports camps and fun experiences for your kids
		  •	 Pampering and personal care items for the ladies
		  •	 Beer tastings and recreational items for the guys (& gals!)
		  •	 Basket packages galore
	 4.	 Great music from Cedar Rapids band All Natural!
	 3.	 Hang out with your kids’ teachers outside of Parent Teacher conferences!
	 2.	 We’re making it easy on parents to support ALL their kids’ schools with ONE  
		  fundraising event!

And the number one reason to attend & support
Eastside Fall Fest 2023 . . .

 
	 1.	 It’s a great way to meet and socialize with your fellow Xavier Catholic School parents!

To get tickets or make a donation go to the Fall Fest website: auctria.events/eastside23
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8th Grade Student & Parents Invited to ‘Xplore All Xavier Has to Offer. 8th Grade students 
and parents are invited to join us for Discover Xavier Night on Monday, Nov. 13th at 7:00 p.m. 

Discover Xavier Night is an excellent opportunity to ‘xplore and learn about how Xavier 
positions its graduates for success in any and all post-high school endeavors while developing 
the total person in a Catholic environment. The evening will feature a presentation, tours, and 

activities fair. Doors will open at 6:30 p.m. and program will begin at 7:00 p.m. The Saints Shop will also 
be open during this event. 

All families with students entering Grades 9-12 in the 2024-2025 school year are welcome to attend 
regardless of where your student currently attends school. For more information, please reach out to Cara 
Joens at 319-294-6635 ext. 313, cara.joens@xaviersaints.org or visit www.XavierSaints.org/DXN.

Discover Xavier

13
NOVEMBER

Xavier High School Performing Arts Present:
Rodgers and Hammerstein’s Cinderella
A magical musical for all ages (Rated G).
November 10 at 7:00pm
November 11 at 1:00pm & 7:00pm
November 12 at 2:00pm

Reserve your seat today by visiting the online box office. All seats 
are $10 and must be purchased online before the show. No activity 
passes are accepted. No tickets will be sold at the door. Any questions 
can be directed to mr.schroetter@xaviersaints.org.

Xavier High School Performing Arts Present:

10-12

NOVEMBER

asdf

The All Saints Gving Tree is starting next weekend. The Giving Tree will be online and ornaments 
will be on the tree. The gifts you choose to purchase will help children and families in the 
community.

 All Saints Giving Tree
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A Perfect Pairing - Haitians & Iowans: Agriculture for the Table
By Steve and Peg Schmitz

This is the last weekend of our fall fundraiser to support our sister parish, Notre Dame de 
Lourdes. If you haven’t already done so, please take home one of the photos hanging in the 
church ambulatory and pray for the students, teachers, doctors and farmers from our sister 
parish.

This is the third and final article in our “Perfect Pairing” series. The first two focused on our 
common values of education and medical care. Another commonality is agriculture, but there’s a 
key difference between our Iowa parishes and our Haitian sister parish. Agriculture in Haiti is primarily a 
source of food rather than a source of income.

We have visited our sister parish 17 times in the past 23 years and our sister parish priests have visited 
us 6 times. During each visit, we worship with them, learn with them and share food with them. But a big 
difference in our visits to Haiti is that most of the food we share is grown locally, in small gardens and with 
no machinery. Their hard manual labor and timely rains make all the difference between food on the table 
and an empty stomach. Here, we pray for good weather and timely crops but to a great extent what we grow 
is not very closely linked to what appears on our tables.

You have made a big difference in the past several years by your generous support of the Take Away Hunger 
meal packaging events. Since 2011 you have packaged and sent over 287,000 meals to our sister parish. We 
continue to hold TAH packing events and we will ship those meals as soon as it is possible and safe to do so. 
The meals we send make a big difference in villages where the gardens fail due to drought or severe storms. 
We’ve also been able to provide seeds that allow farmers to replant after hurricanes. Once again it is likely 
that your kindness and generosity has saved lives. God uses ordinary people to do the unexpected.

We would love to have you join the Haiti committee. We need your talents to continue supporting our sister 
parish. Please pray for the people of Haiti as they labor to grow their food.

Your $150 gift, or whatever you wish to give, helps pay tuition and teacher salaries, provides healthcare 
from the local doctors we educated, and puts food on the table of fellow farmers.

Donate today at allsaintscr.churchcenter.com/giving
Or send a check to All Saints and mark HAITI EDUCATION in the notes line.

Renmen Bondye, Sèvi Lòt Moun, Fòm Disip // Love God, Serve Others, Form Disciples.

Planting crops in Ducrabon Planting Crops in Iowa
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Welcome to the Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time. All of the readings this week focus on humility of self 
as a way to both honor God and to show love of neighbor. This is a great theme to ponder as we enter into 
the month of November and focus on the qualities of and need for stewardship. 

Pope Francis expands our understanding of the tie between humility and service to God and to one another, 
“We disciples of Jesus must not seek titles of honour, of authority or supremacy. I tell you, it pains me 
personally to see people who, psychologically, live in pursuit of vain accolades. We disciples of Jesus must 

not do this, because among ourselves there must be a simple and fraternal attitude. We are all brothers and sisters and 
in no way must we abuse others or look down on them. No. We are all brothers and sisters. If we have received talents 
from the heavenly Father, we must place them at the service of our brothers and sisters, and not exploit them for our 
own satisfaction and personal interests. We must not consider ourselves superior to others; modesty is essential for an 
existence that seeks to conform to the teaching of Jesus, who is meek and humble of heart and came not to be served but 
to serve.”

This same connection is echoed in the introduction of the U.S. Bishops’ Pastoral Letter on Stewardship: “Stewardship is 
an expression of discipleship, with the power to change how we understand and live out our lives. Disciples who practice 
stewardship recognize God as the origin of life, the giver of freedom, the source of all they have and are and will be. They 
are deeply aware of the truth that “The Lord’s are the earth and its fullness; the world and those who dwell in it” (Ps 24:1). 
They know themselves to be recipients and caretakers of God’s many gifts. They are grateful for what they have received 
and eager to cultivate their gifts out of love for God and one another.”

One way to better understand this is to picture a rock skipping on top of water. The rock is an individual element and 
remains an individual throughout its journey, but it creates waves every time it touches the water and those waves intersect 
as they ebb and flow. The same is true with the Eucharist. Its beginning was a singular event in time, but as we remember 
it each time at Mass, it touches us, which in turn allows us to share its grace and nourishment with others. How do we do 
this? Simply by sharing our time, talent and treasures.

Our current culture would have us believe that time is in short supply. Not so. Many of us are very busy with many 
activities, like Martha. Have we looked at our schedules through the lens of stewardship? If we did, we might realize that 
some of those activities feed not our brothers and sisters, but only our own ego. God has graced all of us with talents - how 
are we using those? Do we use them to receive accolades and build our own financial silos or do we quietly share those 
talents to make life more equitable for our community and our world? How are we using our financial gifts? There is a song 
by Christian artist, Matthew West called Do Something. The lyrics sum up our call to stewardship, to share our blessings 
of time, talent and financial treasure with each other: 

And so, I invite you to Mass (and then the next and the next…) If you know someone who has been absent or who is seeking 
God to come into their life, invite them to join you! If you have been absent for a while, come back - we need you and love 
you. Love God - Serve Others - Form Disciples. Praying and hoping with you always.

Tracy Huk, Business Manager, businessmgr@allsaintscr.com

You Are Cordially Invited...

I woke up this morning 
Saw a world full of trouble now 
Thought, how’d we ever get so far down 
How’s it ever gonna turn around 
So I turned my eyes to Heaven 
I thought, “God, why don’t You do some-
thing?” 
Well, I just couldn’t bear the thought of 
People living in poverty 
Children sold into slavery 
The thought disgusted me 
So, I shook my fist at Heaven 
Said, “God, why don’t You do something?” 

He said, “I did, I created you” 
If not us, then who 
If not me and you 
Right now, it’s time for us to do something 
If not now, then when 
Will we see an end 
To all this pain 
It’s not enough to do nothing 
It’s time for us to do something 
I’m so tired of talking 
About how we are God’s hands and feet 
But it’s easier to say than to be 
Live like angels of apathy who tell ourselves 

It’s alright, “somebody else will do something” 
Well, I don’t know about you 
But I’m sick and tired of life with no desire 
I don’t want a flame, I want a fire 
I wanna be the one who stands up and says, 
“I’m gonna do something” 
We are the salt of the earth 
We are a city on a hill 
But we’re never gonna change the world 
By standing still 
No we won’t stand still 
No we won’t stand still 
No we won’t stand still 
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Mass Intentions
Tues.	 November 7	 8:00 am
>	 Michael Magee

Wed.	 November 8	 8:00 am
>	 Mark Ormsby

Thurs.	November 9	 8:15 am
>	 Ellen Sabin

Fri.	 November 10	 8:00 am
>	 Darlene Hess

Sat.	 November 11	 4:00 pm
>	 R. J. Stephan

Sun.	 November 12	 9:00 am
	 For the People

Scripture Readings
Week of November 4, 2023

Sunday:
Mal 1: 14b 2: 2b. 8-10/ Ps 131: 1. 2. 3/ 1 
Thes 2: 7b-9. 13/ Mt 23: 1-12

Monday: 
Rom 11: 29-36/ Ps 69: 30-31. 33-34. 36/ 
Lk 14: 12-14

Tuesday: 
Rom 12: 5-16ab/ Ps 131: 1bcde. 2. 3/ Lk 
14: 15-24

Wednesday: 
Rom 13: 8-10/ Ps 112: 1b-2. 4-5. 9/ Lk 14: 
25-33

Thursday: 
Ez 47: 1-2. 8-9. 12/ Ps 46: 2-3. 5-6. 8-9/ 1 
Cor 3: 9c-11. 16-17/ Jn 2: 13-22

Friday: 
Rom 15: 14-21/ Ps 98: 1. 2-3ab. 3cd-4/ Lk 
16: 1-8

Saturday: 
Rom 16: 3-9. 16. 22-27/ Ps 145: 2-3. 4-5. 
10-11/ Lk 16: 9-15

Sunday: 
Wis 6: 12-16/ Ps 63: 2. 3-4. 5-6. 7-8 (2b)/ 
1 Thes 4: 13-18/ Mt 25: 1-13

All Saints helps prepare and serve dinner at Green Square 
Meals soup kitchen, 2-3 times a month. Sign up to help 
at the link below or contact Melissa Peckosh (847-975-
1785 or missypeckosh@yahoo.com).

ALL SAINTS NIGHTS: 2nd & 5th Tuesday, 3rd Monday 
All volunteers in sixth grade and up are welcome. Sign up at: 
https://signup.com/go/vJYiFPm

 

All Saints Nights at  
Green Square Meals

Sign up for Totus Tuus 2024 will take place in November. 
Watch for more information in the following weeks.

Please contact Joanne Pohland at j.pohland@dbqarch.org 
or (563) 556-2580, ext. 255 with any questions.

“To each person the Manifestation of the Spirit is given for 
common good”
1 Corinthians 12:7

Do you like to help others but don’t seek recognition?

Are you able to lead a group efficiently and see what needs to be done?

Do people seek you out to listen to their stories or ask your advice?

Are you drawn to prayer for the needs of others?

Have you wondered why you really enjoy certain things and not others?

This informative workshop looks at ways to identify those God given 
gifts and how they are manifested in our lives.

Presented by Bob and Pam Lillibridge
Saturday, November 18th, 5:30pm to 8:30pm
at All Saints Church.
Contact: Bob Lillibridge

Totus Tuus Parish Registration
for Summer, 2024

Unwrapping Your Spiritual Gifts

18
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Ministry Schedule
November 4, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Cynthia Gunsolly, OFS
Extraordinary Ministers

Ellen Mouw
Joan Murrin
Marvin Stallman (sub req.)

Altar Servers
Joseph Cataldo
Jackson Keller
Vivy Robbins

Lectors
Stacy Cataldo
Terry Murrin

Hospitality Ministers
Ryan Donnelly
Daniel Greene
Dick Kettelkamp
Debbie Suby
Tom Takes
Mike Votroubek

November 5, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
Cate Biro
Extraordinary Ministers

Tom Amosson
Stephanie Guzman
Gregory O’Connell

Altar Servers
Kennedy Blue
Roman Kilburg
Maili McMahon

Lectors
Todd Holverson
Lynn Holverson

Hospitality Ministers
Maureen Dale Ernst
John Ernst
Wade Johnson
Tony Satariano
Chris Shimon
Diane Weimer 

www.allsaints-crschool.org

Bruins Beat

www.allsaints-crschool.org

Halloween Shenanigans
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November 5, 2023 • 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time • Matthew 23:1–12

True Humility

Humility Jesus tells his followers they are to respect the law, 
but not to follow the example of the Scribes and Pharisees. Jesus 
accuses both groups of not practicing what they preach, of 
putting huge burdens on the people and of always wanting to sit 

in the places of honor

To be humble is simply to be honest about our gifts and 
accomplishments. It doesn’t mean running yourself down any more 
than it means talking yourself up. Humility is saying “thank you” 
when someone compliments you on your achievement. Hanging 
your head and telling them Betty Jo is so much better is really false 
humility. Humility acknowledges your strong points as well as your 
weak ones.

Teach your children humility by taking care when you compliment 
them. Affirmation and congratulations are important to everyone, 
and most especially to youngsters. But hearing, “Great work!” for 
everything they do soon loses any meaning. Decide on your degrees 
of superlatives (good going, great work, excellent job, for example) 
and try to use them as consistently as possible.

Help your child develop an internal sense of accomplishment by 
letting her evaluate her own work. Try using a scale of one to five, or 
if she is little, a sad face to a big smiley face. Let your child know you 
like her work and then ask her how she likes it. Make sure at least 
one piece of work has a smiley face on it.

If at all possible find some time for yourself to do something creative: 
knitting, scrapbooking, painting, writing, learning how to play an 
instrument, gardening or interior designing. You were given certain 
gifts and talents—acknowledge them, develop them and thank God 
for them. That’s true humility.

Ask each family member what one talent they would like to have. How can 
they go about getting it?

Family Ministry

PERSONAL RESPONSE
Take some time for silent prayer and then in honest humility, write down 
your good qualities.

Bringing Home the Gospel: Parent Reflections on the Sunday Gospels • Copyright © 2022 
Judith Dunlap. Published by the Pastoral Center, PastoralCenter.com. All rights reserved. Scripture 
passages have been taken from the New Revised Standard Version Bible, copyright ©1989 by the 
Division of Christian Education of the National Council of the Churches of Christ in the U.S.A., and 
used by permission. All rights reserved.

FAMILY RESPONSE

Ministry Schedule
November 11, 4:00 PM Saturday

Sacristan
Cynthia Gunsolly, OFS
Extraordinary Ministers

Suzanne Lammers
Daniel Prentice
Alison Prentice

Altar Servers
James Lammers
Zachary Prentice
Logan Weininger

Lectors
Kathy Ulrich
Becky Weininger

Hospitality Ministers
Ryan Donnelly
Daniel Greene
Peg Schmitz
Debbie Suby
Tom Takes
Mike Votroubek

November 12, 9:00 AM Sunday

Sacristan
Sherry Casey
Extraordinary Ministers

Brian Conway
Chris Conway
Dennis Mullarkey

Altar Servers
Martin (MJ) Golobic
Annemarie Jiacinto
Addison Johnson

Lectors
Mick Erdman
JoAnn Hand

Hospitality Ministers
Jason Ainsworth
Kim Ainsworth
Nicole Johnson
Shannon Murray
Connor Murray
Tony Satariano
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Altar Server Training
If your child has been baptized and is in grades 4-12, please consider inviting them to join Father 
Jack and Deacon Mike for altar server training following the 4:00 pm or 9:00 am Mass the 
weekend of November 11/12, 2023. Parents are welcome to wait in the narthex. Training will 
take approximately one hour. To register your child for training, please contact Stacy Cataldo. 
catechesis@allsaintscr.com

Children’s Liturgy of the Word
We are excited to announce that Children’s Liturgy of the Word will begin Sunday, November 12, 2023 during 
the 9:00 am Mass. Children will gather in the social hall before Mass begins and will return to their families 
prior to the Liturgy of the Eucharist. This program is available to parish children in grades K-2. Space is 
limited to 20 children. An email will be sent to all parish families with a child in grades K-2 this week with 
registration instructions. It is important that your contact information is up to date in our parish database 
so that you receive this communication. We are thrilled to be able to offer this opportunity to our All Saints 
families. Advent Wreath Lighting

The hospitality committee is seeking families to assist in the lighting of the wreath this Advent 
season. Volunteers are needed for the 4:00 pm and 9:00 am masses. Please watch the bulletin 
and social media for the sign up opportunity.

Eucharistic Adoration is a Catholic devotion dating back to the early days of the Church. It 
involves the exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and offers the faithful time to sit and pray in 
the presence of Jesus.

During Advent this year, there will be three opportunities to attend Eucharistic Adoration on 
Monday evenings. Please join us on December 4th, 11th, and 18th from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. in the 

chapel for this incredibly special time of prayerful meditation.

 

 

Childrens Formation

Eucharistic Adoration on Monday Evenings during Advent

From Mt. Calvary Cemetery

November is the month in which we remember the dead. During this time, we continue to pray 
for those who have gone before us in faith that they might be embraced by God. Did you know 
that praying in a Catholic cemetery is a Spiritual Act of Mercy that results in indulgences being 
granted for the Souls in Purgatory? And from November 1 through the 8th, those indulgences 
are Plenary.

Consider coming out to Mt Calvary Cemetery to pray for family and friends that are resting here. And, 
in case you haven’t chosen your final resting place yet, have a look around and discover the beauty and 
serenity of our sacred grounds.

Mt Calvary Cemetery, 375 32nd St Drive SE in Cedar Rapids or call us at 319-362-4659
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NEWSLETTER
Ablaze Youth Ministry

Halloween Party

Ablaze celebrated its second
annual Halloween Party on October
29th. Our Halloween Party is a fun
gathering where we remember the
Christian roots and aspects of
Halloween which also flows into All
Saints Day and All Souls Day.

We started with Catholic Halloween
Trivia. Afterwards, we let the games
begin with costume and pumpkin
painting contests. We ended the
night with a fun game of Hide-
and-Go-Seek. 

Volunteers Needed

Ablaze is in need of adult
volunteers. Our adult volunteers
help lead small groups and
actively connect with students
through conversation and
activities. There is never  
preparation needed, just come and
experience life with us. The job is
simple and the schedule is flexible. 

For more information, reach out to
youthministry@allsaints.com.

On our third Sunday of October, students took part in a service
opportunity. Together, Ablaze made a meal for the Catholic
Worker House. Before starting our project, we discussed the
basics of Catholic Social Teaching, church teaching
comprised of writings from Popes and other Catholic leaders
that help us answer the question: “What would Jesus do?”

Students also learned about Dorothy Day, a powerhouse
Catholic who founded the Catholic Worker House movement in
the 1930's, which feeds and houses people still today. It is
important for us to know the “why” before we do something.
Our why, when connected to our faith, becomes a stronger
why. Learning about Catholic Social Teaching and people who
actively express that through their life can help us understand
our why and give us an example to follow.

On the first Sunday of October, we finished our series on the
Holy Trinity. In this session, we explored God the Holy Spirit. We
learned about some of the attributes of the Holy Spirit such
as energizing, empowering, creative, and collaborative.

The second Sunday of the
month was devoted to
community building. We made
personal pizzas, enjoyed
icebreakers, and spent some
time playing volleyball and
kickball outside!

October 1

October 8

October 22

October 2023

October 2023

Students worked together to make
lasagna and cake. Lemonade and
frozen vegetables were also
donated for the meal. Some
students made cards and coloring
books for the young children at the
Catholic Worker House.
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Pastor 	 Rev. John R. Flaherty	 fatherjack@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 116
Deacon 	 Mike Klappholz	 deaconmike@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 107
Deacon	 Ed Martin	 deaconed@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 105
Business Manager 	 Tracy A. Huk	 businessmgr@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 111
Bookkeeper 	 Jeremy Lutz	 bookkeeper@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 108
Medical Emergencies & Funerals	 Rev. John R. Flaherty	 fatherjack@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 116
Dir. of Music Ministries	 Matthew Burrier	 music@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 106
Dir. of Adult Formation	 Bob Lillibridge	 adultformation@allsaintscr.com	Ext. 109
Dir. of Children’s Formation	 Stacy Cataldo	 catechesis@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 114
Youth Minister	 Isabelle Werner	 youthministry@allsaintscr.com	Ext. 115
Office Manager	 Dan Alpers	 officemgr@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 100 
IT Director	 Ethan Weiland	 it@allsaintscr.com	 Ext. 104
Scrip Coordinator	 Lori Jiacinto	 scrip@allsaintscr.com	 (319) 363-4110

School Principal 	 Kelly Starr	 kstarr@allsaints-crschool.org	 Ext. 234
School Office Manager 	 Elaine Collins 	 ecollins@allsaints-crschool.org	 Ext. 233
Early Childhood Director 	 Emily Ritchart	 directorcel@allsaints-crschool.org	 Ext. 275
Regis Middle School Principal	 Josh Gredys	 jgredys@regisroyals.org 	 (319) 363-1968
Xavier High School Principal	 Lynn Holverson	 lholverson@xaviersaints.org	 (319) 294-6635

Parish Office (319) 363-6130, Mon.-Fri., 8:00 am - 4:00 pm

Parish School (319) 363-4110
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Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturdays at 3 p.m.
Sacrament of Baptism: Baptism preparation class is required for parents. Contact Deacon Ed Martin 
(DeaconEd@allsaintscr.com or 319-364-7524) to schedule a class and date for the baptism (some date 
restrictions may apply).
Sacrament of Matrimony: Couples are to make arrangements at least six months before the intended 
date of the wedding in order to fulfill the necessary requirements. Please contact Deacon Mike Klappholz 
(DeaconMike@allsaintscr.com) to begin the process.
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA): Classes are scheduled for Monday evenings 
beginning in the Fall. Contact Bob Lillibridge, Director of Formation, for more information  
(adultformation@allsaintscr.com).
Confirmation: High school sophomores meet bi-weekly on Sunday evenings from 5:00 PM to 
6:00 PM, September through February to prepare. Contact Isabelle Werner for more information  
(youthministry@allsaintscr.com).
First Reconciliation & Eucharist: Second graders combine home study and retreats to 
prepare for these sacraments. Contact Stacy Cataldo, Director of Catechesis, for more information  
(catechesis@allsaintscr.com).
Anointing of the Sick: Please contact the office at 319-363-6130, ext. 100 to schedule anointings.

Newcomer Registration: Call the Parish Office at 363-6130, ext. 100, or register on line at  
http://www.allsaintscr.com.
Bulletin Deadline: Items must be submitted electronically to the parish office by Noon on the preceding 
Monday to: bulletin@allsaintscr.com.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: Thursdays, 8:30 AM to 9:30 AM in the Church. 
All Saints Prayer Group: Tuesdays at 3:00 PM in the church lower level.
Prayer Tree: Available to anyone who would like us to pray for their intentions. Please call Ramona 
Welsh at 319-366-1770.
Women’s Prayer Group: Tuesday mornings after 8:00 AM Mass.
M.O.M.S Rosary: 7:30 PM 1st Monday of the month, Queen of All Saints Chapel.
Prolife Rosary: Fridays after 8:00 am Mass.
Parish Website: You may both submit and view prayer intentions any time at:
https://allsaintscr.churchcenter.com/people/forms/413117.

Sacrament Information

Miscellaneous Information

Opportunities for Prayer


